
Position Vacant as MATSDA Membership Secretary 
The international Materials Development Association (MATSDA) is looking to appoint 
a new Membership Secretary to succeed Siv Sears. 

The new Membership Secretary will become a member of the MATSDA Committee 
and will be responsible for: 

• recruiting new members 
• communicating with existing members 
• keeping a record of current membership 
• distributing our journal Folio to our institutional members and the authors of 

the journal  
• reporting to the Committee regarding any issues relating to membership 
• attendance at online committee meetings (approximately 4 times a year)? 

For more information about the work involved please contact Siv Sears, our current 
Membership Secretary at matsda@emaildodo.com  

To apply for the position of MATSDA Membership Secretary please contact Brian 
Tomlinson at brianjohntomlinson@gmail.com with a brief statement saying why 
you would like to become our Membership Secretary and what relevant experience 
you have had.  

Brian Tomlinson 

President of MATSDA 
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